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29th March, 2023. 

We are almost at the end of another exciting term. The school has been off to a great start, and every day we see 
great social and learning behaviours from our students. 

 

Harmony Day and the Community Night were a wonderful success, despite the weather. Students had a great 
time learning their dancing and drumming routines, and there was a strong turnout for the evening events. We 
have received a great deal of positive feedback about the class-meetings that were run, and will be looking to run 
a similar event earlier in the year in 2024! I would particularly like to thank our Community Links team for 
organising so many of the stalls and activities. I would also recommend that any parents or guardians interested 
in supporting the school and building some great friendships should join their wonderful team. 

 

We have started our school tours for 2024 enrolments! While we cannot confirm enrolments yet, we encourage 
anyone interested to book in a tour. Unfortunately a number of parents were disappointed when we were unable 
to take their enrolments in Term 4 due to reaching class capacity, so get in quick! 

 

I would like to remind parents that students should only be dropped off after 8:30 in the morning, and these 
students should head straight to breakfast club. We now have an OSHC program offering highly subsidised rates, 
so I encourage any parents who work early in the morning to register their children! I would also remind parents 
about the time limits for parking on Russell St, particularly as the damp weather sets in. 

 

Our student leaders went to Bunjil Place today for a Casey leadership summit. Students proudly displayed our 
school values and represented the school well. I look forward to continuing to work with our wonderful student 
leaders, and we are already looking at our grade 4 students to identify next year’s vice-captains. 

 

Yard behaviour has been a focus of ours, and I am pleased to report a significant drop in concerning incidents 
over the last several weeks. I would like to thank parents for their support, and for continuing the conversations 
about appropriate behaviours when they get home. We will continue to support students to show pro-social 
behaviours in the yard, and hopefully this is an area we can continue to improve. 

 

Attendance is a major priority for the Department of Education this year. You all do a wonderful job at getting 
students to school every day, and the school has a higher percentage of “high attendance performers” than other 
schools in the area. Please remember that every day away from school impacts your child’s social and academic 
learning. If you are struggling to get your child to school, please talk with their classroom teacher or Vanessa 
Hare, our wellbeing coordinator. 

 

Thank you all again for another wonderful term, and if I don’t see you again, have a wonderful 
Easter break! 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Lachlan Yeates  

Principal 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au




Learning  

Community Home Group Student Student 

 
FA Aylah Jennifer 

FB Caiden Saakshi 

 

JA Attikus Alina 

JB Shakira Meloedy C 

JC Shresshtaa Alyssa 

JD William Mason 

 

MA Douglas Lex 

MB Yusuf Charlie-Anne 

MC Sophia Lewis 

 

SA Purity Lacey 

SB Nazanin Dani 

SC Dean Annet 

CULTURAL STUDIES Bonnie - FA 

EAL Almir - SC 

TUTORING Patrick– JB  

PE ART    

Morliranoa - FB Joseph - SC 

Makayla - SA Amity - MA 

Haniya - FB Kaylee - JD 

Emily - SB Rehan - JB 

CHAMPIONS OF THE WEEK 

Monthly PRIDE Awards 

P - Zeinab M 

R  - Mia H 
I  - Caiden N 
D - Wayne J 
E - Rasa H 

TERM CHAMPION 

Daniel C   (JD)    For always showing Pride in the yard and including others.  



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL STUDENTS WHO ARE CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY IN 
THE COMING WEEKS AND OVER THE HOLIDAYS 

 

 
Rishi K Rasa H Theo M Samir L 

Meraaj J Harsh S Morliranoa T Anzyphilas T 

Zac S Rehan J Amaliah T Haylee M 

Viraj S Zohra A Harrison R Jayden P 

Akashni-Rose R Ellie S Matthew J Farhan N 

Jake B Cody M Allina A Attikus A 

Monday 27th March Tuesday 28th March Wednesday 29th March 

Student Leaders Reception 

at Bunjil Place 

Thursday 30th March Friday 31st March 

• Whole School      

Assembly 2.30pm 

• Social Links Get         

Together 

Monday 3rd April Tuesday 4th April 

• Martial Arts Therapy 

Forms Due 

• Resilience Toolbox 

Therapy Forms 

Wednesday 5th April 

District Cross Country 

Thursday 6th April 

• Grade 3/4 Camp 

Forms Due Back  

• Last Day of Term 1 

• Normal Finish Time 

of 3.15pm 

 

Friday 7th April 

 

GOOD FRIDAY 

Monday 10th April Tuesday 11th April Wednesday 12th April Thursday 13th April Friday 14th April 

Monday 17th April Tuesday 18th April Wednesday 19th April Thursday 20th April Friday 21st April 

Monday 24th April 

 

STUDENT FREE DAY 

Tuesday 25th April 

 

ANZAC DAY PUBLIC    

HOLIDAY 

No Students at School 

Wednesday 26th April 

 

First Day of Term 2 for 

Students 

Thursday 27th April 

 

School Photo Day 

Friday 28th April 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 



















Our Student Leaders will be selling $1 and $2 ANZAC Day badges on the Deck for the 

first half of lunch from Thursday 30th March through till the end of term. 







 

 

 

 

 

SENTRAL FOR PARENTS APP 

 

The Sentral for Parents app allows families to: 

 View academic reports 

 Explain past and upcoming student absences 

 Message your child’s classroom teacher 

 View calendar events 

 Book parent/teacher interviews 

 Receive sick bay notifications 

 View school documents 

 View school newsletters 

Instructions for accessing the Sentral for Parent app. 

1. Download the “Sentral for Parents” app.  Depending on your device, visit either the Apple App 

Store, or the Google Play Store 

2. Search for Cranbourne Primary School.  Tap Next.  

3. Click Register here to register a new account (You must use a valid email address to create your 

username) 

4. You will receive a verification email which MUST be verified in order to continue 

5. Once verified, log back into the app and enter the access key provided to you by the school to link 

to your child’s details. 

 

For a quick overview on how to access the Parent Portal, please watch this short video 

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/431752138/968dcb15a8    

If you have questions about using the app, or need some extra help then please browse the list of FAQs 

at  

https://info.sentral.com.au/new-app-getting-started  or contact us for assistance  

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/431752138/968dcb15a8
https://info.sentral.com.au/new-app-getting-started



